From: Minda S.

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Appeal of Conditional Use Authorization of Cannabis Dispensary at 4835 Mission St.
Date: Thursday, December 8, 2022 8:23:01 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Effectively: Community Members of whom object to issuance of a permit to open for business at proposed location.

Dear Board Of Supervisors:

I am a member of the Excelsior Neighborhood and am voicing my objection to the proposed dispensary opening at
4835 Mission St. | believe that there are many health and safety concerns that would be impacted negatively should
such an entity open in an area that is already oversaturated with similar businesses. We are in fear of the crimes that
are already associated with such businesses (car break ins, murder for hire plots, shootouts during armed robberies
and the like).

There are 5 dispensaries already approved here in the district 11. In point of fact the closest one is 997 feet away at
4687 Mission, north of the proposed site. Additionally, there is another dispensary in the pipeline at 4994 Mission
approximately one and a half blocks to the south.

Our district has more than enough cannabis dispensaries and does not require nor need anymore. The existing buffer
zone distance needs to be greater than 600 feet. The buffer zones in San Francisco were once 1000 feet. Daycares,
preschools, primary schools, elementary, high schools, parks, and any community center catering to kids must be
protected as they once were until the rules were changed. Our children’s safety is paramount. Interestingly, the rules
have changed bit by bit to make it easier and easier for cannabis dispensaries to enter neighborhoods.

We need to reinstate the cap of 3 dispensaries in the Excelsior that we once had, present dispensaries in the
Excelsior can be exempt.

Please listen to the concerns of the majority of the neighborhood and act accordingly as is your mission.

Thank you


mailto:minda0901@yahoo.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org

From: Mei Mei Zhu

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Appeal of Conditional Use Authorization of Cannabis Dispensary at 4835 Mission St.
Date: Thursday, December 8, 2022 7:22:59 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Effectively: Community Members of whom object to issuance of a permit to open for business
at proposed location.

Dear Board Of Supervisors.

| am amember of the Excelsior Neighborhood and am voicing my objection to the proposed
dispensary opening at 4835 Mission St. | believe that there are many health and safety
concerns that would be impacted negatively should such an entity openin an areathat is
aready oversaturated with similar businesses. We are in fear of the crimes that are already
associated with such businesses (car break ins, murder for hire plots, shootouts during armed
robberies and the like).

There are 5 dispensaries already approved here in the district 11. In point of fact the closest
oneis 997 feet away at 4687 Mission, north of the proposed site. Additionally, thereis
another dispensary in the pipeline at 4994 Mission approximately one and a half blocks to the
south.

Our district has more than enough cannabis dispensaries and does not require nor need
anymore. The existing buffer zone distance needs to be greater than 600 feet. The buffer zones
in San Francisco were once 1000 feet. Daycares, preschools, primary schools, el ementary,
high schools, parks, and any community center catering to kids must be protected as they once
were until the rules were changed. Our children’s safety is paramount. Interestingly, the rules
have changed bit by bit to make it easier and easier for cannabis dispensaries to enter
neighborhoods.

We need to reinstate the cap of 3 dispensariesin the Excelsior that we once had, present
dispensariesin the Excelsior can be exempt.

Please listen to the concerns of the majority of the neighborhood and act accordingly asis your
mission.

Thank you very much!

God bless you!


mailto:mzhcafe@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org

From: Sharon Shea

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Appeal of Conditional Use Authorization of Cannabis Dispensary at 4835 Mission St.
Date: Thursday, December 8, 2022 6:12:01 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Board Of Supervisors:

| am amember of the Excelsior Neighborhood and am voicing my objection to the proposed dispensary opening at
4835 Mission St. | believe that there are many health and safety concerns that would be impacted negatively should
such an entity open in an areathat is already oversaturated with similar businesses. We are in fear of the crimes that
are aready associated with such businesses (car break ins, murder for hire plots, shootouts during armed robberies
and the like).

There are 5 dispensaries aready approved herein the district 11. In point of fact the closest one is 997 feet away at
4687 Mission, north of the proposed site. Additionally, there is another dispensary in the pipeline at 4994 Mission
approximately one and a half blocks to the south.

Our district has more than enough cannabis dispensaries and does not require nor need anymore. The existing buffer
zone distance needs to be greater than 600 feet. The buffer zonesin San Francisco were once 1000 feet. Daycares,
preschools, primary schools, el ementary, high schools, parks, and any community center catering to kids must be
protected as they once were until the rules were changed. Our children’s safety is paramount. Interestingly, the rules
have changed bit by bit to make it easier and easier for cannabis dispensaries to enter neighborhoods.

We need to reinstate the cap of 3 dispensariesin the Excelsior that we once had, present dispensariesin the
Excelsior can be exempt.

Please listen to the concerns of the majority of the neighborhood and act accordingly asis your mission.
Thank you.
Sharon Shea

415.317.3198
London Street between Russia and France

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:rm3shea@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org

